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Reminders
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Important Information

A Note From 
Mrs. Tiefenthal 

Little Eagle News
Week of :  February 14th- February 18th

Monday 2.14- Happy Valentine’s Day!

FREE PTO Dress Down Day

Tuesday 2.15- Future Nurses of America for Grades 

3-6- 2:30-3:30

Thursday 2.17-PTO Meeting via Zoom @ 10:00am

Friday 2.18-No School for Students Pre-K-6th

Looking Ahead:

2.21- No School

2.22- Service Club Meeting 2:30-3:30

2.28- Read Across America Week @ SJPII

SJPII School Office Hours are Monday through Friday from 7:30AM to 3:30PM.

Students are tardy after 7:55 am each day. If arriving late, please come to the front office.

Lunch is $3.50 per day and money should be sent in envelope with student's full name and grade.

I am excited to be returning this week to SJPII 

following my medical leave. For now, I will have varying 

hours due to my pulmonary rehab schedule. Thank you 

for your continued prayers and support through my 

recovery process. I was able to Zoom with the students on

Friday, and it was wonderful to see them all! My office was 

filled with pictures and cards with the most thoughtful 

messages from so many. 

As a reminder, Kindergarten and Third Grade 

families who are still in need of submitting a current dental 

exam should do so as soon as possible. We are required to 

have a recent exam report on file. 

A huge thank you to Mrs. Linda Perrico for all 

her hard work and helping to keep us healthy and safe 

these past 100 days! We are blessed to have you here. 

SJPII PTO News: Please join us for our February PTO meeting via Zoom @ 10:00am 

this Thursday, February 17th. Please use the information below to connect to the meeting. 

We will ne sending a reminder and the link via email as well. We look forward to meeting 

with you and hope you can join us!

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/72035292639?pwd=pURJLW7h85Ks0K3VfMvCrkei5DmUM

T.1

Meeting ID: 720 3529 2639

Passcode: 9meivV

Preschool and Kindergarten Registration is happening now at SJPII. Rising Kindergarten 

Parents should be on the lookout for information coming home! Any questions on 

registration or enrollment, please contact Nicole Perry at 

nperry@kennedycatholicschools.org. 

mailto:nperry@kennedycatholicschools.org

